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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

Thank you for all your hard work for the people and forests of North Georgia. | appreciate this opportunity to
comment on the Foothills Landscape Project and hope my comments will be helpful.

Please don't harvest trees in our roadless areas. Wildness is vital to the survival of humanity, with population in
the billions and the climate crisis coming at us fast. | believe that logging on public land is immoral, unethical, and
should be illegal.

Please don't use any herbicides in our roadless area. Roundup is now a KNOWN carcinogen and more class-
action lawsuits are coming online about it. The University of Georgia has been studying ways to control invasive
species without resorting to herbicides, which are incredibly toxic to humans and wildlife. Roundup, contrary to
what was advertised, has been found to remain in the soil for DECADES. Please use organic measures to
control invasive and weeds. This employs people, which is always good.

The Foothills in the Blue Ridge Mountains are a really special, wild, rare, unique, historic, and much beloved
place. We are going to do what we can to defend our mountains and what's left of wild nature.

| appreciate your time and consideration.
Sincerely,



